
Dempsey, Matthew 

From: McEllistrum, Richard
Sent: 15 May 2013 10:15
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Objection letter - Redevelopment of Garden Halls_Cartwright Gardens_2013/1598/P & 

2013/1787/C 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Orange
Attachments: DR_Cartwright Gardens_20131598P & 20131787C .pdf
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Please log / redact etc (I assume as they have quoted both refs that it will be linked to 
both applications) 
  
Thanks, 
  
Richard McEllistrum 
Principal Planning Officer 
 
Telephone: 020 7974 2056 
 

From: Debbie Radcliffe [mailto:drjudd91@aol.com]  
Sent: 15 May 2013 02:59 
To: McEllistrum, Richard 
Cc: Hayward, Sarah (Councillor); Simpson, Jonathan (Councillor); Hai, Abdul (Councillor) 
Subject: Redevelopment of Garden Halls_Cartwright Gardens_2013/1598/P & 2013/1787/C  
  
Dear Mr McEllistrom  
  
I enclose my personal comments in opposition to the redevelopment of Garden Halls student 
accommodation in Cartwright Gardens, WC1.  
  
I would appreciate confirmation that the enclosed remarks have been received and will be taken into 
consideration by those concerned. 
  
Please notify me of the date of the Development Control Committee at which these applications will be 
considered. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Debbie Radcliffe 
  
91 Judd Street 
London WC1H 9NE 
  
  
cc   
Sarah Hayward, Camden Council, Kings Cross Ward  
Jonathan Simpson, Camden Council, Kings Cross Ward 
Abdul Hai, Camden Council, Kings Cross Ward 
  
  
  


